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2019 Club Officers 

 
 
 

President: 
Charles Strang 

2903 Encino Robles 
San Antonio, TX  78259 

(210) 481-7375 
e-mail: cstrang@funfor.us 

 
 
 

Vice-President/Safety Rep 
Bob Severance 

4410 Huntington Woods 
San Antonio, TX  78249 

(210) 542-0285 
email: 

sapropbuster@satx.rr.com 
 
 
 

Secretary 
Terry Ullman 

27540 Riata Ranch Dr 
San Antonio, TX  78261 

(210) 408-0830 
e-mail: tullman27@gmail.com 

 
 
 

Treasurer 
Jim Branaum 

8551 Rolling Acres Trail 
Fair Oaks Ranch, TX  78015 

(830) 981-8893 
e-mail: jgbmain@gvtc.com 

 
 
 

Newsletter Editor 
John Gardner 

13706 Flying W Trail 
Helotes, TX  78023 

(210) 695-4683 
e-mail: jgardnerbb@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Next Meeting 

Tuesday  

Apr 2nd 
2019 

 

7:00 PM  IHOP  
14424 San Pedro Ave 

Google Coordinates: 
 29.57312, -98.47847 

ON NORTH BOUND 
ACCESS RD OF 281 
Between Bitters and 

Oak Shadow/Winding Way 
 
 

If you’re going South on 281, 
Exit Bitters and Take the 

Turnaround 
 

If you’re going North on 281, 
Exit Bitters and Stay  

In Right Lane 
About ¼ mile past Bitters 

 

 
 
 

 

GAMA Builder’s 
Fly-In 

 Georgetown (85)    
May 25th 

John Price: 979-575-1084 
Visit:  

https://www.gamarc.org/apex/f?p=
RC:7:::::P7_ID:18154 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

//=========================// 

 

Call Us for All Your 
Copier, Printer & FAX Needs 

Prop Buster Members Receive a 
5% Discount on All Supplies 

AMERICOPY, Inc. 
6075 De Zavala Rd #J 

San Antonio, TX 78724 

(210) 381-3568 
Fax: (210) 829-5554 

Digital Copier/Printers 
Print/FAX/Copy/Scan 

High Speed Laser Printers 
Laser Printer Toner Cartridges 

Fax Toner & Supplies 
Maintenance Contracts 
Nation Wide Delivery 

Royal 
Copystar 

Steve Curtis – Owner 

http://www.propbusters.org/
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/SAPropbusters
mailto:cstrang@funfor.us
mailto:tullman27@gmail.com
mailto:jgbmain@gvtc.com
mailto:jgardnerbb@gmail.com
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Date: 3/5/2019, 7:05 PM  
The meeting of the Prop 
Busters was called to 
order by President, 
Charles Strang at IHOP, 
14424 San Pedro Ave, just 
north of Bitters on 281. 
 
President: Charles 
welcomed everyone and 
opened the meeting. No 
visitors. The February 
meeting minutes were 
approved.  
  
VP/Safety Officer: Bob 
reminded all to fly safe 
and stay hydrated, and 
mind the Prop. He also 
listed planed events for 
TCF that include RC flying. 
May 18- Warbirds over 
Kingsbury, August 17- 
National Model Aviation 
Day, September 14- Dawn 
Patrol. 
  
Treasurer: Jim reported 
the current expenses, 
income, and account 
balances. Contact Jim if 
you need details.   
 
Newsletter: Standing 
order for the newsletter is 
that free ads and articles 
of interest for the 
newsletter need to be 
submitted by members to 
John Gardner by the 17th.  
 
Web Editor: Robert 
Jarzombek has updated 
the website to include 
posting pictures and our 
upcoming events. 

 
Early Bird Raffle- Jim 
Branaum won the fuel. 
 
Membership: Rick Storm 
reported no new member 
applications.  
 
Old Business:  
 March Work and Fly: Jim 
Branaum reported that 
some fence posts were 
reset, the fence wire was 
repaired and the 
offending grass was cut 
and weed wacked. The 
lawn tractor was repaired, 
and the road was 
improved using two loads 
of crushed concrete. He 
reported expenses of 
$432, that included road 
material, food and soda. 
   
Lee Moore AMA 
Memorial Brick: Jim 
reported that fund was at 
$320, and that collection 
of donations will continue. 
 
New Business: The 
requirement of placing 
your FAA number on the 
outside of whatever you 
fly was discussed. It is 
your personal 
responsibility to comply 
with FAA identification. 
There are numerous 
options as to where you 
place the registration 
number on the outside of 
the aircraft as long as it is 
legible and can be seen 
without having to open 
hatches or the like. There 

are plenty of ways to 
create labels or simply 
write the number on the 
aircraft. 
 
Model of the Month: 

 
   
George Wilson won 
Model of the Month with 
his Mini Scout from Flite 
Test.  The three-channel 
plane was about $70. He 
pointed out that the 
“power Pack” can be 
removed and slid into 
another plane of similar 
size. On the first flight, it 
needed a little trimming, 
but flew well. 
 
Crash Chronicles 
Kevin Pellone told how 
his plane pulled to the left 
on takeoff. He also 
mentioned that Dawn 
started using rudder and he 
noticed that her takeoff was 
more controlled and 
straighter. Everyone agreed 
and suggested that 
“Perhaps Kevin should 
start using rudder on 
takeoff!” 
Jim Barnum commented 
that he repaired the 
MonoKote on the wing of 
his plane only to find that it 
started to come off in as he 
was taxing out to fly. He 
reminded all that you need 
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to be sure to use more heat 
on the MonoKote when 
over wood cross sections. 
Bob Sanderson was flying 
his FW190 fitted with 
retracts when only one 
wheel would drop down 
and to make matters worse, 
the plane was very sensitive 
and hard to control. 
Unfortunately, he landed in 
the tank. 
Bob Severance was 
landing his recently 
completed Hog Bipe with 
first bounce that was okay 
but the second bounce 
finished with barrel roll that 
messed up his top wing. 
Thankfully, he was able to 
easily repair it and the plane 
is ready to go again. 
 

The Raffle:  
Dean Lukover-CA, battery 
connectors 
Charles Strang-Lipo 
battery 
Terry Ullman-CA 
Rick Storm-micro balloons 
George Wilson-Epoxy 
Mark Sanderson-Foam 
glue 
Lloyd Roecker-Balsa filler, 
foam 
Kevin Pellone-battery 
wire connectors  
 
Adjourned 7:52 PM 

Submitted by Secretary: Terry 
Ullman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
Membership Notes 

By Richard Storm 

(210) 680-5653 

E-Mail: rstorm@satx.rr.com 
Need a membership list? 

e-mail me and I’ll send you a fresh one. 
 

NEED AN INSTRUCTOR?   

Call Me, 

 

No new membership activity this 

month.   

The weather has been spotty but 

there have been a few good flying 

days. 

You can keep up with activities at 

the flying field my joining our 

Facebook page at “Propbusters 

MAC”.  We have some very active 

posters documenting activities at 

Somerset Field.  The facebook page 

is also a good way to post a notice 

that you are going to fly on a 

particular day.  All members of the 

page will get a notification and 

perhaps you will have some 

company for your flying day. 

 

The following members have 

achieved another milestone in life.  

Wish them a happy birthday. 

 

Day of Birth Member Name 

2 Don Copeland  
6 Bill Higgins Sr 
16 Andrew Obaya  
29 David A. Schlueter  
30 Bryan L Saldana 
 

See you at the field 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Thanks To HobbyTown 
USA 

For Supporting the Raffle 

HobbyTown USA 
2501 NW Loop 410 

San Antonio, TX 78230 
(210) 348-8697 

Fax: (210) 829-8707 
www.hobbytownsatx.com 

E-mail: sanhobbie@aol.com 

Radio Control Headquarters 

14910 Nacogdoches #110 

San Antonio, TX 78247 

(210) 651-0435 

Fax: (210) 650-3568 

info@rchqonline.com 

Al’s Hobbies 

7121 Highway 90 West 
Suite 150 

San Antonio, TX 78227 

Voice: (210) 645-1050 

Fax: (210) 645-6450 

alshobbies@usa.com 

http://www.hobbytownsatx.com/
mailto:sanhobbie@aol.com
mailto:info@rchqonline.com
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Next Meeting 

Tuesday, April 2nd 2019 

7:00 PM at IHOP on San Pedro 

See Map at Left 

Prop Busters Somerset RC Field 

17271 Somerset Road 
Von Ormy, Tx 78073 

Google Coordinates: 
29.254316  -98.641541 

The Propwash 

8719 Thatch Drive 

San Antonio, TX  78240 


